
Chief’s Report July 2022 

-Ember Alliance has been down this week validating information and assessing neighborhoods.  Big 

thank yous go out to Mike Fassula and Tom Henery for driving them around the district, sharing their 

insights, and taking time out of their busy schedules to keep the process moving forward.  Thank you 

also to Scott and Sue Ryplewski for providing accommodations to Meg and Stacy. 

-4th of July: Great success.  My apologies for not being as available for set up this year.  Our volunteers 

did a great job making everything come together. 

-Paramedic internship status-around halfway through, going to reduce hours if the school allows 

Calls for July: 

1-smoke check 

1-vehicle fire 

2-UTL 

2-MVAs 

2- wildland fires 

8-Medicals 

3-dispatched and cancelled en route 

19 Total for July 

103 year to date total (about 20 ahead of average for this time of year, mostly in the last couple of 

months) 

 


